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We also desire, when funds permit, a small increase in the appro-

priation for our drama courses, in order to keep the scenery and stage

equipment in good repair and to replace worn-out material. Our scenery

is used by non-academic organizations, and needs constant attention at

small but necessary cost.
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CHAIRMAN OF THE DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH.




